ABN: 81824675850

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 3 Canteen Service

Wallington Primary School

Dear Parents.

We hope you enjoyed the term break, and we would like to welcome you all back to our Term 3 Canteen Service.

Just a reminder to parents when placing lunch orders for their children to use the following guide when ordering.

- 1) Ensure your child is allocated to their correct class not Test class or None.
- 2) Ensure you receive an email confirmation after you have placed your order. If a confirmation is not received, there has been an error when placing the order.
- 3) Ensure you place the order before the cut off time and for the correct date of the lunch order day.
- 4) If paying by credit card, please ensure the CVC number is correct.

 The payment will bounce back if incorrect and the order will not be placed.

Our team does its utmost to ensure all orders are correct, however sometimes items can be missed. Can you please let your children know that should they be missing something from their order, they are to go back to the canteen staff who can assist your children with a replacement item. These few checks will ensure the system and placement of the order is placed correctly and your child received the correct lunch order.

If you are a parent that has not used our service before you can get further information from **www.school24.net.au** to create an account. **Your school ID is 2539 3963**We appreciate your continued support and request that should have any further question, please do not he sitate to contact me

Christine Van Den Berg

Mobile: 0424 654 109

